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RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Sun City in Focus 
March 11, 2024 

 
Chair Jim Rough called the meeting to order at 4:00pm in the Lakeview Center Board Room. 

 
Present:  Chair Jim Rough and Committee Members John Wood, Lilly Cano, Mike Ege, Dan Evander,  
Karla West, Steve Oaks, Charlie Willsey 

 
Guests:  RCSC Secretary Jean Totten 
 
RCSC Staff:  None 
 
Absent:  Co-Chair John Fast 
 
Review/Amend Prior Meeting Summary:  The Summary from the February 12, 2024  meeting was 
accepted as presented. 
 
Old Business:   
 
New Templating & Branding was employed on EP15 (Captioning, Content & Pace). 
 
EP16 Octogenarian Segment re-discussed. 
 
EP15 Completed and given to Marketing Manager and coordinator for review on February 26th. On 
February 26th, notes received with changes recommended and the committee was informed there was a 
new review process implemented. 
 
New Business: 
 
As of March 11th, Ep15 has not been approved for upload, nor has it been denied. This fact was discussed 
at length.  When/if Episode 15 is acknowledged and approved, it will need to be reworked as there are time 
sensitive club activities promoted in the piece that have now passed.  The LGBT Club open house was on 
February 28th, Vintage Vehicle Club Event was March 2nd, Rockin Thru the Years dance was March 9th, 
and the RCSC Annual membership Meeting was on March 12th. 
 
Tai Chi segment schedule has too many conflicts to overcome, and the segment was cancelled. 
 
Local schools learning at our golf courses segment is on hold. 
 
Action Items: 
 
Octogenarian segment to be reviewed again to see if editing is possible. 
 
Find out where EP15 is in the review process. 
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Next Production Meeting:  TBD 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting was adjourned at 4:40pm.               
 
Next Meeting Date:  April 8, 2024 at 4:00pm. at Lakeview Board Room 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Karla West, Secretary 
 
 

 


